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The Icarus Hunt
The third, and last, instalment of Fiona McIntosh’s gripping epic fantasy, set in a world torn by
revenge, love and ancient magic.

The Pursuit of the Pankera
"As much as Scalzi has the scientific creativity of a Michael Crichton, he also has the procedural chops
of a Stephen J. Canell to craft a whodunit with buddy-cop charm and suspects aplenty—most of them in
someone else's body." —USA Today John Scalzi returns with Head On, the standalone follow-up to the New
York Times bestselling and critically acclaimed Lock In. Chilling near-future SF with the thrills of a
gritty cop procedural, Head On brings Scalzi's trademark snappy dialogue and technological speculation
to the future world of sports. Hilketa is a frenetic and violent pastime where players attack each other
with swords and hammers. The main goal of the game: obtain your opponent’s head and carry it through the
goalposts. With flesh and bone bodies, a sport like this would be impossible. But all the players are
“threeps,” robot-like bodies controlled by people with Haden’s Syndrome, so anything goes. No one gets
hurt, but the brutality is real and the crowds love it. Until a star athlete drops dead on the playing
field. Is it an accident or murder? FBI Agents and Haden-related crime investigators, Chris Shane and
Leslie Vann, are called in to uncover the truth—and in doing so travel to the darker side of the fastgrowing sport of Hilketa, where fortunes are made or lost, and where players and owners do whatever it
takes to win, on and off the field. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
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Starborn and Godsons
Retired from his fighting days, John Perry is now village ombudsman for a human colony on distant
Huckleberry. With his wife, former Special Forces warrior Jane Sagan, he farms several acres,
adjudicates local disputes, and enjoys watching his adopted daughter grow up. That is, until his and
Jane's past reaches out to bring them back into the game--as leaders of a new human colony, to be
peopled by settlers from all the major human worlds, for a deep political purpose that will put Perry
and Sagan back in the thick of interstellar politics, betrayal, and war. Old Man's War Series #1 Old
Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades #3 The Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5 The Human Division #6 The End of All
Things Short fiction: “After the Coup” Other Tor Books The Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate
Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing Empire (forthcoming) At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Last Emperox: The Interdependency Book 3
New York Times Best Seller USA Today Best Seller io9's New Sci-Fi and Fantasy Books You Need to Put On
Your Radar This Fall Kirkus' SF/F Books to Watch Out for in 2018 Popular Mechanics Best Books of 2018
(So Far) Goodreads' Most Anticipated Fantasy and Science Fiction Books The Consuming Fire—the New York
Times and USA Today bestselling sequel to the 2018 Hugo Award Best Novel finalist and 2018 Locus Awardwinning The Collapsing Empire—an epic space-opera novel in the bestselling Interdependency series, from
the Hugo Award-winning and New York Times bestselling author John Scalzi The Interdependency—humanity’s
interstellar empire—is on the verge of collapse. The extra-dimensional conduit that makes travel between
the stars possible is disappearing, leaving entire systems and human civilizations stranded. Emperox
Grayland II of the Interdependency is ready to take desperate measures to help ensure the survival of
billions. But arrayed before her are those who believe the collapse of the Flow is a myth—or at the very
least an opportunity to an ascension to power. While Grayland prepares for disaster, others are prepare
for a civil war. A war that will take place in the halls of power, the markets of business and the
altars of worship as much as it will between spaceships and battlefields. The Emperox and her allies are
smart and resourceful, as are her enemies. Nothing about this will be easy and all of humanity will be
caught in its consuming fire. The Interdependency Series 1. The Collapsing Empire 2. The Consuming Fire
At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
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The End of All Things
Discover the history of Haden's Syndrome, the virus that created the world of John Scalzi's inventive
near-future thrillers Lock In and Head On, in the prequel novella Unlocked. Not long from now, a virus
will sweep the globe. Most will suffer no worse than flu-like symptoms, but an unlucky one percent will
be changed forever. Hundreds of millions become "locked in", awake, aware, but completely unable to
control their bodies. This is the story of the doctors, scientists, engineers, politicians, and heroes
who remade the world. It is the story of the chaotic outbreak, the fight for a cure, the changes that
followed. It is an oral history, straight from the mouths of those who survived the most dynamic period
in human history. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

The Last Emperox
Martha Wells's Hugo, Nebula, Alex, and Locus Award-winning, New York Times and USA Today bestselling
series, The Murderbot Diaries, comes to a thrilling conclusion in Exit Strategy. Murderbot wasn’t
programmed to care. So, its decision to help the only human who ever showed it respect must be a system
glitch, right? Having traveled the width of the galaxy to unearth details of its own murderous
transgressions, as well as those of the GrayCris Corporation, Murderbot is heading home to help Dr.
Mensah—its former owner (protector? friend?)—submit evidence that could prevent GrayCris from destroying
more colonists in its never-ending quest for profit. But who’s going to believe a SecUnit gone rogue?
And what will become of it when it’s caught? "I love Murderbot!" —Ann Leckie The Murderbot Diaries #1
All Systems Red #2 Artificial Condition #3 Rogue Protocol #4 Exit Strategy At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Questions for a Soldier
The first full-length novel in Martha Wells' New York Times and USA Today bestselling Murderbot Diaries
series. "I caught myself rereading my favorite parts and I can’t recommend it enough." — New York Times
You know that feeling when you’re at work, and you’ve had enough of people, and then the boss walks in
with yet another job that needs to be done right this second or the world will end, but all you want to
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do is go home and binge your favorite shows? And you're a sentient murder machine programmed for
destruction? Congratulations, you're Murderbot. Come for the pew-pew space battles, stay for the most
relatable A.I. you’ll read this century. — I’m usually alone in my head, and that’s where 90 plus
percent of my problems are. When Murderbot's human associates (not friends, never friends) are captured
and another not-friend from its past requires urgent assistance, Murderbot must choose between inertia
and drastic action. Drastic action it is, then. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Animal, Vegetable, Mineral?
One day, not long from now, it becomes almost impossible to murder anyone - 999 times out of a thousand,
anyone who is intentionally killed comes back. How? We don't know. But it changes everything: war,
crime, daily life. Tony Valdez is a Dispatcher - a licensed, bonded professional whose job is to
humanely dispatch those whose circumstances put them in death's crosshairs, so they can have a second
chance to avoid the reaper. But when a fellow Dispatcher and former friend is apparently kidnapped, Tony
learns that there are some things that are worse than death, and that some people are ready to do almost
anything to avenge what they see as a wrong. It's a race against time for Valdez to find his friend
before it's too latebefore not even a Dispatcher can save him.

Double Contact
The Ghost Brigades are the Special Forces of the Colonial Defense Forces, elite troops created from the
DNA of the dead and turned into the perfect soldiers for the CDF's toughest operations. They're young,
they're fast and strong, and they're totally without normal human qualms. The universe is a dangerous
place for humanity—and it's about to become far more dangerous. Three races that humans have clashed
with before have allied to halt our expansion into space. Their linchpin: the turncoat military
scientist Charles Boutin, who knows the CDF's biggest military secrets. To prevail, the CDF must find
out why Boutin did what he did. Jared Dirac is the only human who can provide answers -- a superhuman
hybrid, created from Boutin's DNA, Jared's brain should be able to access Boutin's electronic memories.
But when the memory transplant appears to fail, Jared is given to the Ghost Brigades. At first, Jared is
a perfect soldier, but as Boutin's memories slowly surface, Jared begins to intuit the reason's for
Boutin's betrayal. As Jared desperately hunts for his "father," he must also come to grips with his own
choices. Time is running out: The alliance is preparing its offensive, and some of them plan worse
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things than humanity's mere military defeat Old Man's War Series #1 Old Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades
#3 The Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5 The Human Division #6 The End of All Things Short fiction: “After
the Coup” Other Tor Books The Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy
Nation Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing Empire (forthcoming) At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Network Effect
This discounted ebundle of the Lock In Series: includes: Lock In, Head On, Unlocked "This is the kind of
thriller that Michael Crichton, Lincoln Child, and James Rollins do so well. Add John Scalzi to that
list." --Douglas Preston A blazingly inventive near-future thriller series from the best-selling, Hugo
Award-winning John Scalzi. Not too long from today, a new, highly contagious virus makes its way across
the globe. Most who get sick experience nothing worse than flu, fever and headaches. But for the unlucky
one percent -- and nearly five million souls in the United States alone -- the disease causes "Lock In":
Victims fully awake and aware, but unable to move or respond to stimulus. The disease affects young,
old, rich, poor, people of every color and creed. The world changes to meet the challenge. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Spellhacker
The second book in the Web Shifter's Library series returns to the adventures of Esen, a shapeshifting
alien who must navigate the perils of a hostile universe. Relationships get complicated when you don’t
know who—or what—you really are. Esen must find a way to rescue a hapless group of chimeras, beings who
are a new and unique blend of species she knows, when she can’t become one herself. When Evan Gooseberry
tries to help, he is shattered to learn he himself isn’t entirely Human and begins to suspect his new
friend Esen isn’t what she seems. Complicating matters, a mysterious contagion has killed the crew of
the ship that brought the chimeras—and Evan—to Botharis. Everyone’s been quarantined inside the All
Species’ Library of Linguistics and Culture, including over a hundred disgruntled alien scholars. The
risks climb as Skalet and Lionel continue their quest to solve the disappearance of Paul’s mother’s
ship, the Sidereal Pathfinder, only to find themselves caught in a tangle of loyalties as Skalet is
betrayed by her own Kraal affiliates, who infiltrate the Library. All of which would be quite enough for
one Web-being’s day, but Paul Ragem hopes to rekindle the romance of his first love. A shame Esen hasn’t
told him who’s hiding in their greenhouse.
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Virtue Signaling and Other Heresies
Now, in the latest adventure, the empathic Dr. Prilicla, a veteran of Sector General for years, is put
in command of an expedition answering three distress beacons. What he finds is two hitherto-unknown
intelligent species, one of which has nearly wiped out the other. And he also finds evidence of a
botched first contact--along with a rare opportunity to set matters right. Assuming, as always, that he
can make an accurate diagnosis. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Saints of Salvation
From Timothy Zahn, Hugo Award winner and New York Times bestselling author of two landmark Star Wars®
series, comes an original new tale featuring a renegade space pilot, his unusual alien partner, and an
unknown cargo that can change the course of galactic history. Jordan McKell has a problem with
authority. Unfortunately for him, the iron-fisted authority of the powerful Patthaaunutth controls
virtually every aspect of galactic shipping. In order to survive, Jordan ekes out a living dabbling in
interstellar smuggling for outlaw concerns that represent the last vestiges of free trade in the galaxy.
So when Jordan and his partner, Ixil--an alien with two ferret-like "outhunters" linked to his neural
system--are hired by a mysterious gentleman to fly a ship and its special cargo to Earth, they jump at
the job. Caution has never been one of Jordan's strong suits. But this time he may have taken on more
than even he can handle. The ship, Icarus, turns out to be a ramshackle hulk, the ragtag crew literally
picked up off the street, and the cargo so secret, it's sealed in a special container that takes up most
of the cramped and ill-designed ship. As if that weren't bad enough, it looks like the authorities
already suspect something is afoot, there's a saboteur aboard, and the Icarus appears to be shaking
apart at the seams. It doesn't seem as if things could get any worse. That is, until a beautiful crew
member helps McKell uncover the true nature of the cargo he's carrying. With his enemies closing in on
the lumbering Icarus, the unknown saboteur still aboard, and authorities on Earth pressured to turn them
in, McKell and Ixil become fugitives. Their only chance is to stay one step ahead of their pursuers as
they try to make it home. A bold and epic novel filled with unrelenting action and a good dose of humor,
The Icarus Hunt is a wild hyperspace romp through the galaxy.

Agent to the Stars
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The acclaimed author of "The Six-Gun Tarot" and "The Shotgun Arcana" launches a gritty new urban fantasy
series set in today's seedy occult underworld

Nightwise
“An essential read for anyone interested in the stories of the animals in our home or on our plate.”—BBC
Focus Without our domesticated plants and animals, human civilization as we know it would not exist. We
would still be living at subsistence level as hunter-gatherers if not for domestication. It is no
accident that the cradle of civilization—the Middle East—is where sheep, goats, pigs, cattle, and cats
commenced their fatefully intimate association with humans. Before the agricultural revolution, there
were perhaps 10 million humans on earth. Now there are more than 7 billion of us. Our domesticated
species have also thrived, in stark contrast to their wild ancestors. In a human-constructed
environment—or man-made world—it pays to be domesticated. Domestication is an evolutionary process first
and foremost. What most distinguishes domesticated animals from their wild ancestors are genetic
alterations resulting in tameness, the capacity to tolerate close human proximity. But selection for
tameness often results in a host of seemingly unrelated by-products, including floppy ears, skeletal
alterations, reduced aggression, increased sociality, and reduced brain size. It's a package deal known
as the domestication syndrome. Elements of the domestication syndrome can be found in every domesticated
species—not only cats, dogs, pigs, sheep, cattle, and horses but also more recent human creations, such
as domesticated camels, reindeer, and laboratory rats. That domestication results in this suite of
changes in such a wide variety of mammals is a fascinating evolutionary story, one that sheds much light
on the evolutionary process in general. We humans, too, show signs of the domestication syndrome, which
some believe was key to our evolutionary success. By this view, human evolution parallels the evolution
of dogs from wolves, in particular. A natural storyteller, Richard C. Francis weaves history,
archaeology, and anthropology to create a fascinating narrative while seamlessly integrating the most
cutting-edge ideas in twenty-first-century biology, from genomics to evo-devo.

Exit Strategy
“A well-written and worthy sequel to one of SF’s enduring classics”—the Nebula Award winner The Forever
War—now with a bonus story, “A Separate War” (Publishers Weekly). On virtually every list of the
greatest military science fiction adventures ever written, Joe Haldeman’s Hugo and Nebula Award–winning
classic, The Forever War, is ranked at the very top. In Forever Free, the Science Fiction Writers of
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America Grand Master and author of the acclaimed Worlds series returns to that same volatile universe
where human space marines once engaged the alien Taurans in never-ending battle. While loyal soldier
William Mandella was fighting for the survival of the human race in a distant galaxy, thousands of years
were passing on his home planet, Earth. Then, with the end of the hostilities came the shocking
realization that humanity had evolved into something he did not recognize. Offered the choice of
retaining his individuality or becoming part of the genetically modified shared Human hive-mind,
Mandella chose exile, joining other veterans of the Forever War seeking a new life on a wasteland world
they called Middle Finger. Making a home for themselves in this half-frozen hell, Mandella and his life
partner, Marygay, have survived into middle age, raising a son and a daughter in the process. Now, the
dark truth about the colonists’ ultimate role in the continuation of the Human group mind will force
Mandella and Marygay to take desperate action as they hijack an interstellar vessel and set off on a
frantic escape across space and time. But what awaits them upon their return is a mystery far beyond all
human—or Human—comprehension . . . In Forever Free, Joe Haldeman’s stunning vision of humankind’s far
future reaches its enthralling conclusion in a masterwork of speculation from the mind and heart of one
of the undisputed champions of hard science fiction. And in the bonus story included in this volume, “A
Separate War,” Marygay, reassigned and separated from her lover, Mandella, continues fighting in
military engagements across the stars—all the while planning how she and Mandella can reunite despite
the time and space between them.

The Collapsing Empire
Discovering a gem node on a distant planet, contractor Jack Holloway believes he has become a wealthy
man before encountering an indigenous race of small, furry, sentient beings who his corporate partners
are determined to eliminate in order to secure their stake in the treasure.

The Dispatcher
Can they escape the end of an empire? Entire star systems, and billions of people, are about to be
stranded. The pathways that link the stars are collapsing faster than anyone expected, accelerating the
fall of civilization. But though the evidence is insurmountable, many are in denial. And some even
attempt to profit from the final days of this golden age. Emperox Grayland II has wrested control of the
empire from her enemies. But even as she works to save her people, others seek power. And they will make
a final, desperate push to topple her from her throne. Grayland and her depleted allies must use every
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tool at their disposal to save themselves and humanity – yet it still may not be enough. Will Grayland
become the saviour of her civilization . . . or the last emperox to wear the crown? The Last Emperox is
the conclusion to John Scalzi's Interdependency series. 'Provocative and unexpected' Wall Street Journal
on The Consuming Fire 'Rousing storytelling and satisfying intrigue' SFX on The Collapsing Empire

The Last Adventure of Constance Verity
As an empire dies, three warriors will rise. They will have to ride the storm or drown in its blood. "An
exciting new author in fantasy." —Mark Lawrence, author of Red Sister Seventeen years after rebels
stormed the streets, factions divide Kisia. Only the firm hand of the god-emperor holds the empire
together. But when an unexpected betrayal destroys a tense alliance with neighboring Chiltae, all that
has been won comes crashing down. In Kisia, Princess Miko Ts'ai is a prisoner in her own castle. She
dreams of claiming her empire, but the path to power could rip it, and her family, asunder. In Chiltae,
assassin Cassandra Marius is plagued by the voices of the dead. Desperate, she accepts a contract that
promises to reward her with a cure if she helps an empire fall. And on the border between nations,
Captain Rah e'Torin and his warriors are exiles forced to fight in a foreign war or die. War built the
Kisian Empire. War will tear it down. We Ride the Storm is the epic launch of a bold and brutal fantasy
series, perfect for readers of Mark Lawrence, John Gwynne, and Brian Staveley. Praise for The Reborn
Empire: "Imaginative world building, a pace that builds perfectly to a heart-pounding finale and
captivating characters. Highly recommended." —John Gwynne, author of The Faithful and the Fallen "A
complex tale of war, politics, and lust for power." —The Guardian The Reborn Empire We Ride the Storm We
Lie with Death For more from Devin Madson, check out: The Vengeance Trilogy The Blood of Whisperers The
Gods of Vice The Grave at Storm's End

Fuzzy Nation
*2018 LOCUS AWARD WINNER OF BEST SCIENCE FICTION NOVEL* *2018 HUGO AWARD FINALIST FOR BEST NOVEL* “John
Scalzi is the most entertaining, accessible writer working in SF today.” —Joe Hill, author of The
Fireman The first novel of a new space-opera sequence set in an all-new universe by the Hugo Awardwinning, New York Times-bestselling author of Redshirts and Old Man's War Our universe is ruled by
physics. Faster than light travel is impossible—until the discovery of The Flow, an extradimensional
field available at certain points in space-time, which can take us to other planets around other stars.
Riding The Flow, humanity spreads to innumerable other worlds. Earth is forgotten. A new empire arises,
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the Interdependency, based on the doctrine that no one human outpost can survive without the others.
It’s a hedge against interstellar war—and, for the empire’s rulers, a system of control. The Flow is
eternal—but it’s not static. Just as a river changes course, The Flow changes as well. In rare cases,
entire worlds have been cut off from the rest of humanity. When it’s discovered that the entire Flow is
moving, possibly separating all human worlds from one another forever, three individuals—a scientist, a
starship captain, and the emperox of the Interdependency—must race against time to discover what, if
anything, can be salvaged from an interstellar empire on the brink of collapse. "Fans of Game of Thrones
and Dune will enjoy this bawdy, brutal, and brilliant political adventure" —Booklist on The Collapsing
Empire "Political plotting, plenty of snark, puzzle-solving, and a healthy dose of actionScalzi
continues to be almost insufferably good at his brand of fun but think-y sci-fi adventure." —Kirkus
Reviews on The Collapsing Empire “Scalzi is one of the slickest writers that SF has ever produced.” —The
Wall Street Journal on The Human Division The Interdependency Series 1. The Collapsing Empire 2. The
Consuming Fire At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

Unlocked
For over 25 years, the Wild Cards universe has been entertaining readers with stories of superpowered
people in an alternate history. "Berlin is Never Berlin" by Marko Kloos draws upon the seedier side of
the city, beyond the dance club lights and all-night parties, as one bodyguard with a certain feline
distinction goes on the prowl. Khan only had one job: chauffeur and guard an American wealthy socialite
and her friends. When his client Natalie Scuderi gets nabbed by the Georgian mafia, this joker-ace has
no choice but to go underground and rescue her. "Losing the man’s daughter on the job would be a fatal
black mark on his professional resume. Khan had never lost a client, and he wasn’t about to start a
habit." At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Lock In
Following the events of The Last Colony, John Scalzi tells the story of the fight to maintain the unity
of the human race. The people of Earth now know that the human Colonial Union has kept them ignorant of
the dangerous universe around them. For generations the CU had defended humanity against hostile aliens,
deliberately keeping Earth an ignorant backwater and a source of military recruits. Now the CU's secrets
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are known to all. Other alien races have come on the scene and formed a new alliance—an alliance against
the Colonial Union. And they've invited the people of Earth to join them. For a shaken and betrayed
Earth, the choice isn't obvious or easy. Against such possibilities, managing the survival of the
Colonial Union won't be easy, either. It will take diplomatic finesse, political cunningand a brilliant
"B Team," centered on the resourceful Lieutenant Harry Wilson, that can be deployed to deal with the
unpredictable and unexpected things the universe throws at you when you're struggling to preserve the
unity of the human race. Being published online from January to April 2013 as a three-month digital
serial, The Human Division will appear as a full-length novel of the Old Man's War universe, plus—for
the first time in print—the first tale of Lieutenant Harry Wilson, and a coda that wasn't part of the
digital serialization. Old Man's War Series #1 Old Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades #3 The Last Colony #4
Zoe’s Tale #5 The Human Division #6 The End of All Things Short fiction: “After the Coup” Other Tor
Books The Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts Lock
In The Collapsing Empire (forthcoming) At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

We Ride the Storm
From New York Times bestseller and Hugo Award-winner John Scalzi, a wild-and-woolly caper novel of
interstellar diplomacy A human diplomat creates an interstellar incident when he kills an alien diplomat
in a most . . . unusual . . . way. To avoid war, Earth's government must find an equally unusual object:
a type of sheep ("The Android's Dream"), used in the alien race's coronation ceremony. To find the
sheep, the government turns to Harry Creek, ex-cop, war hero and hacker extraordinare, who, with the
help of a childhood friend turned artificial intelligence, scours the earth looking for the rare
creature. But there are others with plans for the sheep as well. Mercenaries employed by the military.
Adherents of a secret religion based on the writings of a 21st century SF author. And alien races, eager
to start a revolution on their home world and a war on Earth. To keep our planet from being enslaved,
Harry will have to pull off a grand diplomatic coup, a gambit that will take him from the halls of power
to the lava-strewn battlefields of alien worlds. There's only one chance to get it right, to save the
life of the sheep—and to protect the future of humanity. Other Tor Books The Android’s Dream Agent to
the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts 1. Lock In 2. Head On The Interdepency
Sequence 1. The Collapsing Empire 2. The Consuming Fire Old Man's War Series 1. Old Man’s War 2. The
Ghost Brigades 3. The Last Colony 4. Zoe’s Tale 5. The Human Division 6. The End of All Things At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Page 11/20

Download Ebook The Last Emperox The Interdependency Book 3
Forever Free
How do you tell your part in the biggest tale in history? I ask because it's what I have to do. I'm Zoe
Boutin Perry: A colonist stranded on a deadly pioneer world. Holy icon to a race of aliens. A player
(and a pawn) in a interstellar chess match to save humanity, or to see it fall. Witness to history.
Friend. Daughter. Human. Seventeen years old. Everyone on Earth knows the tale I am part of. But you
don't know my tale: How I did what I did — how I did what I had to do — not just to stay alive but to
keep you alive, too. All of you. I'm going to tell it to you now, the only way I know how: not straight
but true, the whole thing, to try make you feel what I felt: the joy and terror and uncertainty, panic
and wonder, despair and hope. Everything that happened, bringing us to Earth, and Earth out of its
captivity. All through my eyes. It's a story you know. But you don't know it all. Old Man's War Series
#1 Old Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades #3 The Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5 The Human Division #6 The End
of All Things Short fiction: “After the Coup” Other Tor Books The Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars
Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing Empire (forthcoming) At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Redshirts
The Last Emperox is the thrilling conclusion to the award-winning, New York Times and USA Today
bestselling Interdependency series, an epic space opera adventure from Hugo Award-winning author John
Scalzi. The collapse of The Flow, the interstellar pathway between the planets of the Interdependency,
has accelerated. Entire star systems—and billions of people—are becoming cut off from the rest of human
civilization. This collapse was foretold through scientific prediction . . . and yet, even as the
evidence is obvious and insurmountable, many still try to rationalize, delay and profit from, these
final days of one of the greatest empires humanity has ever known. Emperox Grayland II has finally
wrested control of her empire from those who oppose her and who deny the reality of this collapse. But
“control” is a slippery thing, and even as Grayland strives to save as many of her people form
impoverished isolation, the forces opposing her rule will make a final, desperate push to topple her
from her throne and power, by any means necessary. Grayland and her thinning list of allies must use
every tool at their disposal to save themselves, and all of humanity. And yet it may not be enough. Will
Grayland become the savior of her civilization . . . or the last emperox to wear the crown? The
Interdependency Series 1. The Collapsing Empire 2. The Consuming Fire 3. The Last Emperox At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
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Salvation
Humanity’s complex relationship with technology spirals out of control in this first book of an all-new
series from “the owner of the most powerful imagination in science fiction” (Ken Follett). “How far
‘space opera’ has come! The Old Masters of sci-fi would admire the scope and sweep of Salvation.”—The
Wall Street Journal In the year 2204, humanity is expanding into the wider galaxy in leaps and bounds.
Cutting-edge technology of linked jump gates has rendered most forms of transportation—including
starships—virtually obsolete. Every place on Earth, every distant planet humankind has settled, is now
merely a step away from any other. All seems wonderful—until a crashed alien spaceship of unknown origin
is found on a newly located world eighty-nine light-years from Earth, carrying a cargo as strange as it
is horrifying. To assess the potential of the threat, a high-powered team is dispatched to investigate.
But one of them may not be all they seem. . . . Bursting with tension and big ideas, Peter F. Hamilton’s
Salvation is the first book of an all-new series that highlights the inventiveness of an author at the
top of his game. Praise for Salvation “[A] vast, intricate sci-fi showstopper . . . The journey grips
just as hard as the reveal.”—Daily Mail (U.K.) “Exciting, wildly imaginative and quite possibly
Hamilton’s best book to date.”—SFX “Dynamic, multifaceted characters, strong mind-expanding concepts,
and impressive flair for language [make Salvation a] rare celestial event. . . . One of Britain’s
bestselling sci-fi authors has launched an addictive new book as the initial stage of what is sure to be
an intriguing new series called the Salvation Sequence.”—SyFyWire “Peter Hamilton just keeps getting
better and better with each book, more assured and more craftsmanly adroit, and more inventive.
[Salvation is] a bravura performance from start to finish. . . . Hamilton is juggling chainsaws while
simultaneously doing needlepoint over a shark tank. It’s a virtuoso treat, and I for one can hardly wait
for Salvation Lost.”—Paul Di Filippo, Locus “Peter F. Hamilton is known as one of the world’s greatest
sci-fi writers for a reason. . . . Salvation is well worth the effort and a great introduction to some
good old-fashioned space opera.”—Fantasy Book Review

The Consuming Fire
Hot Hollywood agent Thomas Stein advocates on behalf of the peace-seeking Yherajk race, but finds his
considerable negotiating talents challenged by his efforts to win humanity's trust in the ugly, badsmelling aliens.

The Human Division
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With refreshing determination and hopeful grit, humanity activates a bold endgame against an alien
invasion in the finale of a series heralded as “a modern classic” (Stephen Baxter) from “one of the
finest writers the genre has produced” (Gareth L. Powell). Humanity is struggling to hold out against a
hostile takeover by an alien race that claims to be on a religious mission to bring all sentient life to
its God at the End of Time. But while billions of cocooned humans fill the holds of the Olyix’s deadly
arkships, humankind is playing an even longer game than the aliens may have anticipated. From an ultrasecret spy mission to one of the grandest battles ever seen, no strategy is off the table. Will a plan
millennia in the making finally be enough to defeat this seemingly unstoppable enemy? And what secrets
are the Olyix truly hiding in their most zealously protected stronghold? With his trademark optimism
about humanity’s tenacity and capacity for greatness, Peter F. Hamilton wraps up this brilliant saga
with a bang—and reminds us why freedom of choice is the most important freedom there is.

Zoe's Tale
In a universe of harsh interstellar conflict, the practice of interspecies diplomacy—when possible—is
important. So being a Colonial Union officer attached to an interplanetary diplomatic mission sometimes
means taking a fall. Literally. John Scalzi's Old Man's War was one of the most popular SF debut novels
of the last decade; its sequels are The Ghost Brigades, The Last Colony,and Zoe's Tale. Other novels
include The Android's Dream and Agent to the Stars. His collection of material from his weblog The
Whatever, Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded, won the Hugo Award in 2009. He won the John W. Campbell Award
for Best New Writer in 2006, and was elected President of the Science Fiction Writers of America in
2010. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Domesticated: Evolution in a Man-Made World
Head On
A blazingly inventive near-future thriller from the best-selling, Hugo Award-winning John Scalzi. Not
too long from today, a new, highly contagious virus makes its way across the globe. Most who get sick
experience nothing worse than flu, fever and headaches. But for the unlucky one percent - and nearly
five million souls in the United States alone - the disease causes "Lock In": Victims fully awake and
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aware, but unable to move or respond to stimulus. The disease affects young, old, rich, poor, people of
every color and creed. The world changes to meet the challenge. A quarter of a century later, in a world
shaped by what's now known as "Haden's syndrome," rookie FBI agent Chris Shane is paired with veteran
agent Leslie Vann. The two of them are assigned what appears to be a Haden-related murder at the
Watergate Hotel, with a suspect who is an "integrator" - someone who can let the locked in borrow their
bodies for a time. If the Integrator was carrying a Haden client, then naming the suspect for the murder
becomes that much more complicated. But "complicated" doesn't begin to describe it. As Shane and Vann
began to unravel the threads of the murder, it becomes clear that the real mystery - and the real crime
- is bigger than anyone could have imagined. The world of the locked in is changing, and with the change
comes opportunities that the ambitious will seize at any cost. The investigation that began as a murder
case takes Shane and Vann from the halls of corporate power to the virtual spaces of the locked in, and
to the very heart of an emerging, surprising new human culture. It's nothing you could have expected.
Old Man's War Series #1 Old Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades #3 The Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5 The
Human Division #6 The End of All Things Short fiction: “After the Coup” Other Tor Books The Android’s
Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing
Empire (forthcoming) At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Lock In Series
Ensign Andrew Dahl has just been assigned to the Universal Union Capital Ship Intrepid, flagship of the
Universal Union since the year 2456. It's a prestige posting, and Andrew is thrilled all the more to be
assigned to the ship's Xenobiology laboratory. Life couldn't be betteruntil Andrew begins to pick up on
the fact that (1) every Away Mission involves some kind of lethal confrontation with alien forces, (2)
the ship's captain, its chief science officer, and the handsome Lieutenant Kerensky always survive these
confrontations, and (3) at least one low-ranked crew member is, sadly, always killed. Not surprisingly,
a great deal of energy below decks is expendedon avoiding, at all costs, being assigned to an Away
Mission. Then Andrew stumbles on information that completely transforms his and his colleagues'
understanding of what the starship Intrepid really isand offers them a crazy, high-risk chance to save
their own lives. Redshirts is the winner of the 2013 Hugo Award for Best Novel. Old Man's War Series #1
Old Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades #3 The Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5 The Human Division #6 The End of
All Things Short fiction: “After the Coup” Other Tor Books The Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars Your
Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing Empire (forthcoming) At the
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Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Berlin Is Never Berlin
From the author of The Disasters, this genre-bending YA fantasy heist story is perfect for fans of Marie
Lu and Amie Kaufman. In Kyrkarta, magic—known as maz—was once a freely available natural resource. Then
an earthquake released a magical plague, killing thousands and opening the door for a greedy corporation
to make maz a commodity that’s tightly controlled—and, of course, outrageously expensive. Which is why
Diz and her three best friends run a highly lucrative, highly illegal maz siphoning gig on the side.
Their next job is supposed to be their last heist ever. But when their plan turns up a powerful new
strain of maz that (literally) blows up in their faces, they’re driven to unravel a conspiracy at the
very center of the spellplague—and possibly save the world. No pressure.

The Last Colony
Since the time of Aristotle, there had been a clear divide between the three kingdoms of animal,
vegetable, and mineral. But by the eighteenth century, biological experiments, and the wide range of new
creatures coming to Europe from across the world, challenged these neat divisions. Abraham Trembley
found that freshwater polyps grew into complete individuals when cut. This shocking discovery raised
deep questions: was it a plant or an animal? And this was not the only conundrum. What of coral? Was it
a rock or a living form? Did plants have sexes, like animals? The boundaries appeared to blur. And what
did all this say about the nature of life itself? Were animals and plants soul-less, mechanical forms,
as Descartes suggested? The debates raging across science played into some of the biggest and most
controversial issues of Enlightenment Europe. In this book, Susannah Gibson explains how a study of pond
slime could cause people to question the existence of the soul; observation of eggs could make a man
doubt that God had created the world; how the discovery of the Venus fly-trap was linked to the French
Revolution; and how interpretations of fossils could change our understanding of the Earth's history.
Using rigorous historical research, and a lively and readable style, this book vividly captures the big
concerns of eighteenth-century science. And the debates concerning the divisions of life did not end
there; they continue to have resonances in modern biology.

After the Coup
Page 16/20

Download Ebook The Last Emperox The Interdependency Book 3
A tale set in the world of his debut novel, OLD MAN'S WAR. Published as a signed limited edition
chapbook.

A Very Scalzi Christmas
First paperback publication of the national bestseller by one of the greatest science fiction writers of
all time. "An absolutely essential and 'must read' novel for the legions of Robert Heinlein fans, The
Pursuit of the Pankera: A Parallel Novel About Parallel Universes is an extraordinary work of science
fiction"--Midwest Book Review "Heinlein still offers a rollicking ride even after all these years."-The Oklahoman The Pursuit of the Pankera is one of the most audacious experiments ever done in science
fiction by the legendary author of the classic bestseller Starship Troopers. Robert A. Heinlein wrote
The Number of the Beast, which was published in 1980. In the book Zeb, Deety, Hilda and Jake are
ambushed by the alien "Black Hats" and barely escape with their lives on a specially configured vehicle
(the Gay Deceiver) which can travel along various planes of existence, allowing them to visit parallel
universes. However, unknown to most fans, Heinlein had already written a "parallel" novel about the four
characters and parallel universes in 1977. He effectively wrote two parallel novels about parallel
universes. The novels share the same start, but as soon as the Gay Deceiver is used to transport them to
a parallel universe, each book transports them to a totally different parallel world. From that point on
the plot lines diverge completely. While The Number of the Beast morphs into something very different,
more representative of later Heinlein works, The Pursuit of the Pankera remains on target with a much
more traditional Heinleinesque storyline and ending, reminiscent of his earlier works. The Pursuit of
the Pankera was never published and there have been many competing theories as to why (including
significant copyright issues in 1977). Over time the manuscript was largely forgotten but survived in
fragments. A recent re-examination of these fragments, however, made it clear that put together in the
right order they constituted the complete novel. And here it finally is: Robert A. Heinlein's audacious
experiment. A fitting farewell from one of the most inventive science fiction writers to have ever
lived: a parallel novel about parallel universes as well as a great adventure pitting the forces of good
versus evil only the way Heinlein could do.

The Android's Dream
Hugo-award winning author, John Scalzi returns to his best-selling Old Man's War universe with The End
of All Things, the direct sequel to 2013's The Human Division Humans expanded into spaceonly to find a
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universe populated with multiple alien species bent on their destruction. Thus was the Colonial Union
formed, to help protect us from a hostile universe. The Colonial Union used the Earth and its excess
population for colonists and soldiers. It was a good arrangementfor the Colonial Union. Then the Earth
said: no more. Now the Colonial Union is living on borrowed time-a couple of decades at most, before the
ranks of the Colonial Defense Forces are depleted and the struggling human colonies are vulnerable to
the alien species who have been waiting for the first sign of weakness, to drive humanity to ruin. And
there's another problem: A group, lurking in the darkness of space, playing human and alien against each
other-and against their own kind -for their own unknown reasons. In this collapsing universe, CDF
Lieutenant Harry Wilson and the Colonial Union diplomats he works with race against the clock to
discover who is behind attacks on the Union and on alien races, to seek peace with a suspicious, angry
Earth, and keep humanity's union intactor else risk oblivion, and extinction-and the end of all things.
Old Man's War Series #1 Old Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades #3 The Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5 The
Human Division #6 The End of All Things Short fiction: “After the Coup” Other Tor Books The Android’s
Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing
Empire At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

The Ghost Brigades
THE LONG-AWAITED CONCLUSION OF THE HEOROT SERIES FROM GENRE LEGENDS LARRY NIVEN, JERRY POURNELLE, AND
STEVEN BARNES Avalon was thriving. The cold sleep colonists from Earth had settled on a verdant, livable
world. The fast and cunning predators humans named grendels were under control, and the mainland
outposts well established. Avalon's new mainland hydroelectric power station was nearly complete, and
when on-line would compensate for the nuclear power systems lost in the Grendel Wars. Humans would have
power, and with power came the ability to make all the necessities for life. They would survive. They
would not survive as a spacefaring people. What they were losing faster than they knew was the ability
to get to space. But unbeknownst to the planet-bound humans, something was moving out there in the
stars, decelerating at a rate impossible for a natural object. And its destination was Avalon. The most
probable origin was Earth's Solar System. This is a novel of first contact—between the human Starborn
and the self-named Godsons who followed on, between the first generation of Avalon born humans and their
descendants, and between humans and the almost ineffably alien species native to their new world . . . .
At the publisher's request, this title is sold without DRM (Digital Rights Management). About prequel
The Legacy of Heorot: "Page-turning action and suspense, good characterization and convincing setting .
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. . may be the best thing any of those authors has written.”—The Denver Post “Outstanding! …The best
ever, by the best in the field . . . the ultimate combination of imagination and realism.”—Tom Clancy
“Well written, action-packed, and tension filled … makes Aliens look like a Disney nature film."—The
Washington Post “Spine-tingling ecological tale of terror.”—Locus About prequel Beowulf's Children: "Few
writers have a finer pedigree than those here . . . As one might suspect, Beowulf's Children is seamless
. . . absorbing, substantial . . . masterful novel."—Los Angeles Times "Panoramic SF adventure at its
best."—Library Journal

Mirage
"Granted a wish at birth, Constance Verity has become one of the world's great adventurers. A master of
exotic martial arts and a keen detective, she is in possession of a collection of strange artifacts,
which are mostly kept in unlabeled boxes in her apartment. Constance has spent the past twenty years
saving the world, and she's sick of it. She wants an office job and a boyfriend who isn't going to get
killed by who knows what, and she's figured out the way to get them: she's going to kill her fairy
godmother--Grandmother Willow--who granted the wish--and reset her life. The problem is, saving the
world is Constance's destiny. She's really good at it, and there are forces at work to make sure she
stays in the job. Then again, it's also her destiny to have a glorious death"--Front jacket flap.

King’s Wrath (The Valisar Trilogy, Book 3)

Page 19/20

Download Ebook The Last Emperox The Interdependency Book 3
Read More About The Last Emperox The Interdependency Book 3
Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
Test Preparation
Travel
Page 20/20

Copyright : rutamaya.net

